
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 006 OF 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/01/21 

 

 

12 January 2021 

 

 

 

Marine works off Ħondoq ir-Rummien Bay Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that marine works will be carried out off Ħondoq ir-Rummien Bay Gozo.  

The works will be carried out from the barge “Sea Wolf” and will consist also the laying of 

a circular silt curtain centred in position: 

 

LATITUDE (N)    LONGITUDE (E)  

A   36º 01’.598     014º 19’.427 

  

The silt Curtain will be laid with a Radius of 40m and will surrounding the flat barge – “Sea 

Wolf”. 

 

The works will be carried out starting with immediate effect, until further notice. These 

works will be carried out by divers who will be displaying the international code of Signals 

flag “A”.  

 

Mariners are to note the above and navigate at slow speed (no wake), they are to give 

this area a wide berth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211 

 
 




